Minutes of the Public Open Forum Held at the Trowell Parish Hall on Tuesday 14th May 2019, at 7.15pm.

Present - Cllrs. D. Pringle (Chairman & BBC), Mrs. M. Birkitt, Mrs. L. Harley, Mrs. C. McGann, G. Lockwood, M. Westmoreland, Mrs. L. Ball B.E.M. (BBC), J. Longdon (NCC) & Mrs. J. Murden (TPC - Asst. to the Parish Clerk).

Clerk - Mrs. A. K. Mitchell

Cllr. Pringle opened the meeting & thanked everyone for their attendance.

GL advised that he has been contacted by a local resident in respect of work taking place at a property on Ilkeston Road, Trowell. Residents are concerned that this property is installing a vehicle access to the front boundary.

Concern had also been expressed regarding 2 large construction vehicles being parked on the verge.

It had been stated on social media that this is a disabled access being installed to the property which had all the necessary permissions.

It was agreed that the Clerk should follow up on this with BBC, particularly in connection with the way the construction vehicles are being parked & also the rubble which has been left on the verge.

Members again reported a number of Johnson lorries driving through the village early in the morning, before their prescribed times.

It was noted that there were no further questions forthcoming from the floor & so the Open Forum was closed at 7.21pm